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20 June 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Transition Tuesdays 2023 – Week 3 

 
I hope that you and your families have had a good week and that you and your child have found the Transition 
pages on the website useful. 
 
We are continuing to review the content, and add to it, as we receive questions from Year 6 students via the 
year6questions@bishopluffa.org.uk email account. Previously asked questions, and our House Buddies’ 
responses, can be viewed here. 
 

Since my last letter, we have received more responses to the Childrens’ Learning and Well-being Audit for 
parents and carers (CLAWBA). Thank you for taking the time to do this – it is entirely optional, and if you would 
like to let us know more about your child and your circumstances, you can access the form here. It will remain 
available throughout June. 

 

Many of you will be aware that the NEU have announced industrial action for Wednesday 5th July and Friday 
7th July, which means that an alternative date is needed for your child’s transition day. This will be Tuesday 4th 
July, and is a consistent date for all West Sussex primary and secondary schools. We will keep you updated 
about the arrangements for this day. 
 

Luffa Hunts… 
This week’s activity for Year 6 students is ‘Luffa Hunt’, a virtual scavenger 
hunt, where your child is invited to search for information about the 
school. The following link will take them to a Google Form with questions 
about the school: https://forms.gle/dN5tcAp7QuSJjq6KA 
 

Please do share this with them – we have told them about ‘Transition 
Tuesdays’ during our visits to their primary school and asked them to 
check at home that you are receiving them. Our primary school visits are 
almost complete, and the remaining ones will be made before the 
Parents’ and Carers’ Information Evening on Monday 3 July. 
 

Some of the answers to this week’s ‘hunt’ can be found on our school website, www.bishopluffa.org.uk This 
may also be a good opportunity for you to have a look at the policies, practices and procedures such as timings, 
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uniform and behaviour expectations etc. 
 
Prizes…? Well, we will certainly be awarding House Points to anyone that enters, but you will have to wait just 
a little longer to find out which House you’re in! At this point I should mention that emailing the House Buddies 
for answers could be considered cheating! They will make their own decision about whether they want to 
answer any questions that also appear on Luffa Hunt… 

 
As always, we are here for you every step of the way during your child’s transition into Year 7. If you have any 
concerns or questions, please let us know by emailing transition@bishopluffa.org.uk 
 

Warm regards, 

Neil Topley 
Assistant Headteacher 
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